
 

Westminster Crier 

 

 

 

Some News from the Board Meeting 

 

The Board approved a new PA system for the Community Center. It may be up and running by 

next meeting. 

 

The Board approved funding for two pickle ball courts with one of them to have a basketball post 

and hoop. 

 

On recommendation from our Attorney the Board approved installing Alligator warning signs in 

various locations. 

 

The Board is reviewing quotes for an emergency generator for the community center. 

 

The Board  would like to remind residents that political signs and flags are prohibited in 

Westminster. 

 

Other information 

 

ARC still needs one non voting member to join their committee.  Contact Jim at the office if 

interested.   

 

 Golf cart owners are to be reminded that they need to stop at stop signs 

 

If you know someone who is NOT receiving the Crier, ask them to e mail the Crier in order to 

receive it.   

 

 

The Sheriff's office would like to remind everyone to lock your cars and homes to prevent theft 

 

Stay Safe!   

 

 


